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Dear Mr. Gamble: 

~t] 
.,llllmll,. 
Ontario 

Thank you for your letter of December 5 informing me of the Manitoulin-Sudbury District 
Services Board's resolution regarding the Net Reduction in Annualized Funding Report. I 
appreciate your keeping me updated on the board's views and activities. I have noted, in 
particular, your concern about social services funding support for Northern and rural 
communities. 

I also note that you have sent copies of the board's resolution to my colleagues the 
Honourable John Milloy, Minister of Community and Social Services, and the Honourable 
Bob Chiarelli, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing. I trust that the ministers will also 
take the board's views into consideration. 

Mr. Gamble, thank you again for the information. Please accept my best wishes. 

Yours truly, 

Dalton McGuinty 
Premier 

c: The Honourable John Milloy 
The Honourable Bob Chiarelli 


